
Between the revised report and the original report, we change on
page:
Page 4: Because of the comment 4, we found our specialist, which type
the report misunderstanding the distance between the EUT and flat
phantom. The engineer told us that the pre-test SAR value is more than
final one is because the distance between the tip of EUT and the
bottom of the flat phantom they used is 0mm.

Page 13, 14: Also because of the comment 4, we found our engineer
didn’t show the distance clearly on our raw data. So I asked they to do
it, and revised all the distance on page 13 and 14.

Page 23, 24: According to comment 5, I have no idea when I got the
comment. And after checking with our reviewer, he found the mistake.
It is our typing error. We used the wrong example report. The report we
used is for 2.4GHz WLAN Card. And this is our first time on GPRS WLAN
Card.

Page 24: Our specialist only paid attention on changing on the
frequency, she didn’t know the liquid type is different between 2.4GHz
WLAN Card and GPRS WLAN Card.

Between the revised 2 report and the revised report, we change on
page:

Page 29: Showed the wrong liquid type. We didn’t realize on this page
when first revised. And after the phone call on Friday night, checking
with our engineer we found the error again.

We also attached the raw data from our engineer when testing. We
promised we actually did the test. All the fault is from our typing
specialist. We will not make the same mistake. We have the example
report on the GPRS WLAN Card.
























